Steven SeEe

From: Ginger <awapuhi5@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 8:32 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill: H5351 OPPOSITION

Dear House Health and Human Services,
My name is Ginger Forner and | am in strong OPPOSITION to Bill: H5351 (med spa safety bill).
Bill H5351 goes directly against recent health department guidance to regulate non-physicians from doing a variety of

procedures, many of which are considered the practice of surgery (physician only!!). The group responsible is HEAVILY
funded by industry and obviously big bucks are at play.

These invasive and risky procedures need physician oversight. As a patient of physician run dermatological practice, |
cannot imagine healthcare and medical ethics being diminished so med spas can turn a profit - at the expense of our
safety. Please do the right thing in adhering to health department guidance and opposing Bill H5351.

Respectfully,

Ginger M. Forner



